
Be it resolved: 

To serve the best interests of student learning and student success as well as to promote 

faculty/student academic communications, the faculty senate strongly urges that student access to D2L 

course shells begin ten days preceding the first day of class meeting for a semester and close ten days 

after the graduation ceremony for that semester. 

 

Note: 

 This changes the D2L default at MTSU; if a person wishes his/her classes to be accessed 

differently the faculty member can either request a different date by contacting IT, can place old 

materials in a draft module where they won’t be seen, set the item status to “draft” instead of 

published, and/or place a notice on home page in News section. 


